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Once again thank you all for making our 

school a centre of quality teaching and 

learning. 

I am pleased to say that all indicators of 

school improvement for our school is showing 

an upward trend evidenced by all our student 

achievement data (Phonics Screening Check 

(PSC), NAPLAN, PAT and SACE/VET). 

Building on this solid foundation, our teaching 

team has commenced work on our Site 

Improvement Plan (SIP) for the next cycle 

(2022-2024) in line with our Departmentôs 

school improvement model. This work forms 

part of our quest to build a world-class 

education system in South Australia of which 

we are very excited to be part of. 

Our school improvement model is about 

improving educational outcomes for every 

student. 

The school improvement model provides clear 

directions in terms of planning, data provision 

and literacy and numeracy advice. The SIP is 

an integral part of the improvement planning 

process. 

The SIP provides an evidenced- based 

direction for our school to achieve this. 

We have now finalised our SIP Goals 

(Literacy- Reading & Writing and Numeracy), 

Targets and part of our Challenge of Practice. 

Over the next few weeks, we will be finalising 

our SIP ready for 2022 and beyond. 

Once again we are very appreciative of the 

work of our staff and their contribution to our 

vision of ensuring accelerated achievement 

growth for every student. 

We look forward to your continual support of 

our school and students in these exciting 

times in our public education system and in 

particular at Coober Pedy Area School. 

 
We look forward to more exciting learning 

opportunities for all our students for the rest of 

the school year. 

Let us continue to keep the bar very high! 

 

Mr Maurice Saah 

Principal 

 



 

 

 

TEACHING AND LEARNING SPOTLIGHT 

 

Years 1/2 - Mr Geoff Bradyôs Class 

 

In Mathematics, our focus has been on the Big 
Idea of Place Value. We have been learning 
to become the quickest at counting that we 
possibly be! Counting things one by one is so 
slow and boring, so to count a lots things, we 
can just put it into groups of tens, and see 
what is left over! This is so much quicker, 
because rather than having to count one by 
one, we can count by tens! We tried this 
counting method on everything we could see 
in the classroom. The things we counted were: 
pop sticks, whiteboard markers, blocks, 
counters, magnets, books, dice, dominoes, 
abacus beads, straws and even the letters on 
a speed sounds chart!! Everything is much 
quicker when you count by tens!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Literacy, we have been focusing on 

phonological awareness and vocabulary in 

both our RWInC lessons and our additional 

literacy lessons 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Mr Geoff Brady  
Years 1/2 Teacher 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

SECONDARY DESIGN & TECHNOLOGY 

 

 

  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Ms Michelle Paterson 
Design & Technology Teacher 

 
 
 
 
SACE ARTS 


